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ACODE 85 is here already, this year seems to have flown and yet again working from my home office 

due to the COVID Lockdown in the ACT. It seems we will venture back to campus in the new year. 

It is with a heavy heart that we say goodbye to Deb Jones our Vice President at this meeting. 

We have valued Deb’s input to the Exec over the last 2 years but more importantly her involvement 

in ACODE since 2006. We will miss her dearly but wish her all the best in retirement. 

With vaccination rates reaching 80% for the whole of Australia, we may return to Face to Face 

meetings in 2022. How amazing will that be.  

As reported in the last EO report contact has been re-established with CAULLT and they have been 

invited to ACODE 85. 

THETA planning has come to a halt with CAUL CAUDIT and ACODE deciding that the risk for next year 

was too high, so THETA has been postponed till 16-19th April 2023 in Brisbane, but the good news is 

that University of Queensland have decided to be the host institution which is fabulous news. 

As you will hear form Michael the preliminary planning for the LTLI 21-15 August 2022 is underway 

with the Faculty all in place. Please remember to promote this amongst you staff of up and coming 

TEL leaders. Institute | Acode LTLI 

We are in need of hosts for next years ACODE workshops hopefully face to face. If you would like to 

host a meeting then please contact myself or Michael. You are not alone in the planning we do it 

with you! 

Invoices for 2022 membership were issued in August and I still have 15 institutions that have been 

sent reminders and of those 4 have responded. I look forward to hearing from the other 11 shortly. 

Finances: Our finances are in good order as you will hear from the Treasurer, 2020 finances now 

available in the Annual report online: Members: Annual Reports (acode.edu.au) 

The BAS statements for the 3 quarters this year have been completed. 

A reminder that we are always on the lookout for articles/photos to populate the Learning Spaces 

pages on the website.  If you have not already checked them out, follow this link:   

https://www.acode.edu.au/course/view.php?id=28&section=1  

 

Karen Halley  

Executive Officer 

5th November  2021 
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